
Celebrating Hispanic Heritage Month   
Terminal 6 Concession Partner

It is truly an honor to be part of this  
joint venture partnership. My mother,  
Project Manager Yolanda, and I are both  
thrilled and excited to be on this journey.  
As a proud Hispanic-owned business,  
I am deeply honored to be recognized  
during Hispanic Heritage Month.  
It is a privilege to represent our culture  
and heritage in this incredible opportunity,  
and we are grateful to contribute  
to such a meaningful project.
– JANISE HERNANDEZ-FRITH, PRESIDENT
   Sullivan-Hernandez Group Inc.
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